
Bullet Report
July 2023 AWSC Meeting

 An Area Task Force is being formed to bring recommendations and options for policies 
and procedures to register permanent electronic meetings to Assembly.  We are looking 
for a District 4 member to participate!

 Groups are encouraged to send Area contributions to the correct, current Area 
Treasurer:  

o NC/Bermuda AFG Treasurer
C/O Charles Iachetta
624 S. 5th Street
Mebane, NC  27302
treasurer@ncbermudaafg.org

(In the not too distant future, there will be the opportunity to make electronic 
contributions via PayPal to the Area, so stay tuned for more info.)

 Work continues on a new Area Policies and Practices Handbook.  When the draft 
handbook is completed, it will be shared with GRs at Assembly for review and vote.

 The Convention Program Chair is vacant.  If you are interested or know of a great 
candidate, contact Michelle C. at convention@ncbermudaafg.org

 Regarding Assemblies, going forward the on-line registration will be open through the 
morning of the Assembly.


